
From: Thomas Muirhead  
Sent: 05 April 2024 10:42 
To: Elaine Quigley; Eddie Hanson (Cllr); Nanouche Umeadi (Cllr); Lloyd Hatton 
(Councillor) 
Subject: Alexandra & Ainsworth heating: letter to the CNJ 
 

Dear Elaine and Councillors 
 
It has been suggested that I forward this letter to you. Please ensure it is 
included in the comments to the planning application  
 
Regards 
 
Tom 

 


